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15.12.21 

Christmas Carol Service Cancelled 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It is with sadness that we must announce our Christmas Carol Service on Friday is now cancelled.  

I have spoken with Public Health this morning following rising numbers of Covid-19 cases in the local 

community and they have advised against holding the event.  

We had hoped that an outdoor service would be a solution to the current restrictions but we cannot 

guarantee social distancing of the children and adults and with case numbers rising, it is a risk we 

cannot take.  

We are devastated that the usual Christmas events haven’t happened again in school this year and 

we desperately want parents/carers to be involved in activities as much as possible. However, we 

need to ensure that we continue to put the safety of the children, parents, staff and wider 

community first.  

Each class will instead video a Christmas song/s which will then be uploaded to their class page on 

the school website.  

The school day will finish as normal at 3pm on Friday 17th December.  

Best Wishes,  

 

Mr Hodgson 

Headteacher 
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